
Friday 1st December 2017 

Homework 

 

In our Literacy work we have been discussing scenes and settings from the 

story of The Polar Express. In our grammar work, we have explored adjectives, 

adverbs and even similes! Your task this week is to write a short description of 

what you think the inside of the Polar Express will be like – remember to think 

about each of your senses in your description. 

 

In preparation for next week’s maths work, please try the challenge below: 

 

Jamie selects four of these coins. 

 
He can use the coins more than once. 

What totals could he make? 

What is the lowest total? 

What is the greatest total? 

 


